Mrs. William Gillespie 610 N. Peninsular NEW SMYRNA BEACH, Flo 32069

Dear Saly,

Thank you for your letter of May 17th.

Larry Sweett sent me already his brochure to collect money for Rasico's book.

My plan is to wait until my return from the Mediterranean Tour and then decide about the amount of my contribution. You know already the quantity of my possible contribution but if the subscriptions of the Historical Society are big enough, my contribution could be smaller, what should be a blessing.

In the hope that may be you will come to Menorca in Autumn, and with my best wishes for you and Bill, I send you un fuerte abrazo.

